Technology Committee Meeting - October 26, 2017 Board of Education Conference Room, 3:15pm
Role of Technology at Cannon Falls Schools:

Technology is a tool and aid to teaching, learning, and information exchange and its use should reinforce the skills needed for 21st century learning, teaching, life and work.

Members
Technology Department

Amy Dombeck, Director of Instructional Technology; ~ ___Sandy Sharot, Technology Support ___Dorothy O’Reilly, Technology Support
Elementary School Staff
___Sarah Wallberg, Kindergarten Chris Sampson, Fifth Grade __Sue Samuelson, Specialist - Title |
High School/Middle School Staff
___Anne Davisson, Middle School English Alex Jones, High School Science __Matt Juncker, High School/Middle School Business and Technology
Board and Administration
Jennifer Chappuis, Elem. Principal Danielle Fields, Asst. Principal Tim Hodges, HS/MS Principal
Beth Giese, Superintendent Curt Beissel, Board Rep Robert Siebenaler, Board Rep
Agenda:

Old Business -
1. Any successes, celebrations, questions or concerns to share on technology use, functionality, or needs for
classrooms, content area or district that would help guide the work of the technology department

2. Updating website, cleaning up directories and programs to improve communication.

Website specifics - We have changed the District page, trying to give users directive and updated staff directory.
GMail groups (all staff, building, and teacher groups) created or updated in active directory.

Assisting parents/guardians with Schoology and Infinite Campus access and information.

2. BYOD (bring your own device) through Best Buy Education - Is this an option worth pursuing? Cost savings to
the district. Other HVL schools have always had this or have started offering this after a period of time.

Ongoing Business -
1. Current Technology plan -
http://www.cannonfallsschools.com/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemld=1325260U
New Technology plan - Template 2018-2021
https://docs.google.com/a/cf.k12.mn.us/document/d/1Dod1IUWd45RzFFORQGdHATc0C2I3BKFojOtlrin_fko/edit?usp=sharing

New Business -

1. Investigating replacement for HSMS cafeteria and Auditorium projector.

2. Working with Ms. Fields, District DAC, to prep technology systems and support for District testing to comply
with MDE and Pearson expectations.

3. Working with vendors and WETC to prepare for summer device purchases for students, staff and classroom.

Upcoming Technology Committee Meetings - dates for remainder of school year
December 14, 2017 February 22, 2018 April 26, 2018 May 10, 2018 (if needed)


https://www.bestbuy.com/site/bestbuy-education/student-devices/pcmcat748301799362.c?id=pcmcat748301799362
http://www.cannonfallsschools.com/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=1325260
https://docs.google.com/a/cf.k12.mn.us/document/d/1Dod1lUWd45RzFFoRQGdH4Tc0C2I3BKFojOt1rln_fko/edit?usp=sharing







